THE PRIME MINISTER

You will perhaps have heard that, after consulti
Librarian and Curator, it was decided that the portrai

First Duke by James Ward would in fact be the most suitable for

No.10. It is now hanging in the Blue Drawing Room here and looks

well in that room.

I am so glad to have this portrait of your distinguished
ancestor in the house, and am most grateful to you for lending

to us.




